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		President
	Jon Storslee
	President Elect
	Keith Kelly
	Treasurer
	Mike Hamm
	Secretary
	Sean Petty
	Meeting Type
	Monthly



		Attendees
Jon Storslee, Keith Kelly, Sean Petty, Kevin Arps, Tomi Johnston, Kurt Hill, Jeff Hoyt, Tricia Montgomery, Dale Heuser, Pamela Osback, Lili Kang, Kelly Burton





[bookmark: _GoBack]Meeting Details

	Meeting Called to order by
	 Jon Storslee

	Time Called to order
	2:40 PM

	Approval of Agenda
	 Yes

	Approval of Minutes
	 No

	Treasurer Report
	 Report Provided



OFFicer Reports
President
Information and Discussion
Jon commented on the Chancellors forum and said that what should have been done was to have a forum to discuss the changes in Guided Pathways. The meeting turned into students complaining about faculty and other processes. The Chancellor only seemed interested in talking about the Transformation and not Grievance processes. The expectations for the presentation were not properly organized. Some complaints around adjuncts not receiving training. 
CTL to E-Building
They are possibly moving the CTL to the E-Building. Jon thinks that it may be a good Idea. Kevin thinks that it would be a good idea to move the CTL that location because it would be more centralized. Health informatics may be moving over to the Q building. The senate body unanimously agreed that moving the CTL to the E-Building would be a good idea.

Redeisgn E-Building
Jon discussed some of the problems that exist with the E-building (due to poor construction). PVCC sold some land for about 1 Million Dollars. There is going to be some money available to renovate the E-building. We may have close to 1 Million to begin a phase I project to improve the E-Building. We have an authorization to talk to an architect and begin the process. However, it is going to cost close to 5-6 million to complete the project. Jon thinks we could get a bond to finish but that is not going to be until 2020-2024. Kurt mentioned that previous architects mentioned that G,J,K,H buildings were not designed to last as long as they have. 
Changes in the Board
Jon stated that the new member of the board seems to be level-headed. Keith said that there were two candidates for the person. The other person would not have been good for the faculty. Jon thinks this board member will be more moderate. 
Dr. Dale Update
Jon talked to Dr. Dale on Tuesday and stated that he is sounding better and sounds like he really wants participate and return to work. Dr. Dale wanted to visit the campus this week but was advised not to come because of the Flu-Bug. Jon thinks that we won’t see him until closer towards the end of the semester. Jon thinks we won’t see him that often, and that he should rest.
Steps and Cola
Jon stated that we are very disappointed in an email from the Chancellor in response to a notion to present a justification to the board to approve an increase in Salary. Jon was extremely disappointed in the Chancellor’s reaction. The person who replaced Gaye Murphy has a good business sense and may prove to be a good resource to aid us in obtaining resources. Kevin asked about the role of the Vice Chancellor Karla Fisher. Jon was pleased with her presentation at FEC and thinks that she will be a good voice faculty.
Reyes Medrano
We have received permission from Reyes’s family to create a scholarship in his honor. We are still waiting on the process to rename the Entrepreneurship center. Jon expressed concern that the transformation will effect the building naming.
Guided Pathways
Dr. Fisher questioned the big hurry to accomplish the institutes. She is going to try to put the brakes on Guided Pathways. Keith commented on Dr. Fisher’s comments that Guided Pathways are socially constructed concepts and can be changed. Kevin stated that Tomi stated the committee is set on pushing this through regardless of concerns. Keith also stated that Karla brought up other options to help students opt-out.
	VPAA and VPSA Hiring Committee Update
	Committee will meet on Feb 2nd. There are about 50-52 candidates for each position. Jon stated that if anyone is interested in reviewing the candidates, they must be part of the committee.
	Meet and Confer
	The meet and confer team successfully negotiated a solution to remove the 22.5 teaching load cap and go with a hard “25” cap instead. Faculty will still need to obtain permission for overload. Addtionally, Kevin provided a brief history of the origin of 60/40. 
	Constitution Updates
	This item has been tabled at this time, but needs to be addressed soon.



President Elect
Keith stated that Ed Hicks stated that there is no known program to fulfill 60/40. Additonally, we also need to elect another president elect. Keith also stated that we need to have an election committee and send out an announcement to fill the position. Keith, John, and Kevin will be on the committee. Keith would like us to discuss this matter at our departments and encourage faculty to get involved in the senate. Ketih also stated that probationary faculty could assume the role as long as they are tenured by the time they assume the role of faculty president.
Special Guests
	None
Treasurer
Not Present
Secretary
Meeting minutes are provided.

Action Items
None


Meeting Conclusion
Meeting Adjourned

	Motion to Adjourn
	Motion Seconded
	Time

	Kurt Hill
	Sean Petty
	3:57 PM
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